
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

19th March 2024 

 

FAO Parents/Carers of students in Year 11 regarding Study Leave 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Now that the second set of Progress Exams are complete, during the next two critical 

months, teachers will be completing the teaching of specifications and working with 

students on exam technique and revision leading up to the GCSE and BTEC exams. 

 

The exam season runs from Thursday 9th May to Wednesday 19th June with a 

contingency day of 26th June. In order to ensure that our students are fully prepared 

for and supported during the exam period, study leave will begin on Thursday 23rd 

May. This means that from Friday 24th May students are only required to 

attend school for their exams and are able to revise at home. However, staff will 

be available when students would have had lessons so students are welcome to attend 

lessons or subjects where exams haven’t taken place and, if they do so, must sign in 

and sign out. During that period, if they need to stay in school between two exams on 

the same day then they should attend their lessons and carry out their revision there. 

They should not be anywhere else in school.  

 

Thank you for your support in ensuring that the next few weeks go smoothly. If you 

have any questions or queries, then please do not hesitate to get in touch at 

schooladmin@boroughbridgehigh.com 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss K Stephenson 

Headteacher 

 
 

 


